
 

 

IMPORTANT SAFETY RECALL NOTICE 
 

Greetings Dealers / Distributors, 

This notice is sent to you in accordance with the requirements of the National Traffic and Motor Vehicle 
Safety Act. Innovative Specialties has decided that a defect which relates to motor vehicle safety exists 
in certain vehicles of the following models with the following VINs: Please note that the defect may not 
exist in all such vehicles. 

Models Affected - 2022-2023 SC, SCC, SCH, SIS, NC, NCH, NCHCC, NIS, OCH, HDL 

VIN Range (Last 7 digits of VIN): 1001421 - 1003559 

Accordingly, a recall to address this issue was filed on October 19, 2022. 

The defect involves a rubber barrier between the axle and trailer frame which could deteriorate, 
potentially causing the axle to become misaligned, in turn potentially causing sway or loss of control 
that could result in a motor vehicle accident without warning.  

Owners of recalled units will be notified by mail about the recall. Owners will be instructed to contact 
the dealer from which they purchased their trailer (or any other Innovative Specialties dealer, if nearer 
or more convenient to them) as soon as possible to request and schedule a service appointment to have 
their trailers inspected and remedied. There is no cost to owners for this recall. 

Recall Remedy - Remove rubber barrier - see the attached instructions 

Labor Rate: 1 hour labor 

Documentation Needed - Innovative Specialties LLC is requiring proper documentation for this recall for 
each unit remedied. Documentation required will be Innovative Specialties LLC warranty form 
completely filled out, photos, signed and dated. 

It is a violation of Federal law for a dealer or distributor to deliver a new motor vehicle or trailer covered 
by this notification under a sale or lease until the defect or noncompliance component is remedied. 

Your assistance with this recall is appreciated. We apologize for any inconveniences this safety recall 
may cause, but safety is our first concern. Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
207-487-2300 or ben@nitrotrailers.com. 

Sincerely, 

Chad Dow 

Owner - Innovative Specialties - DBA: Nitro Trailers / Edge Trailers            
4873-6332-0381, v. 4 


